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Dockets Office 
No. 08-IEP-1 and No. 03-RPS-1078 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 
  
To whom it may concern: 
  
California needs to adopt feed-in tariffs to encourage construction of renewable generators of all types, but 
especially rooftop solar.  While renewable generators of all types should be encouraged, small generators 
requiring neither huge amounts of space nor extensive modifications to the distribution system are preferable. 
 
--  
Chip Ashley 
www.savethefoothills.org 
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